
 
WOMEN’S MONTH

To celebrate Women's Month, we invite our female Associates to participate in our “Call for Writing Retreat”.

This seeks to create an opportunity for female NITheCS Associates to focus on a piece of work - without the 

interruptions of daily life. Due to Covid-19 restrictions, this will be a self-run retreat.  

We will contribute up to R10 000 for this break-away opportunity. 

The grant will be paid to successful applicants via an invoice raised by your university addressed to NITheCS.  

Please note, the funds must be used within the current financial year. 

HOW  TO  APPLY

Please send your application/motivation to René Kotzé at info@nithecs.ac.za, specifying:

    details of the work you plan to do during the Writing Retreat 

    your affiliation 

    the period you may need for your retreat (e.g. one or two weeks)

    if a publication may result following the retreat. If so, kindly acknowledge our support by adding our affiliation:  

    “NITheCS, National Institute for Theoretical and Computational Sciences, South Africa”.

Closing date for applications: 17 September 2021.
Successful applicants will be notified by 30 September 2021. 

GOT QUESTIONS?
Enquiries relating to the Writing Retreat:
Prof Francesco Petruccione: petruccione@ukzn.ac.za

 

Writing retreat 

Enquiries relating to grants:
René Kotzé: rene.kotze@nithecs.ac.za 

Thank you for your participation in advance.  
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